
 

PENTECOST 2016!!! 
Our annual series of Pentecost crusades 
around the country is underway!  The first 
was in the city of La Romana where 18 
people received the Holy Ghost!  In 
another service in La Guamita, many 
testified of healing and 7 received the 
Holy Ghost!  
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Pastor and Sis. Shine Doughty and Bro. and Sis. 
Cory Sanders from Mattoon, Illinois blessed us at 
our 2016 Ministers’ Conference! Each of them 
preached and taught in different sessions. During 
this conference, a Trinitarian pastor, Miguel 
Guante, was baptized in Jesus’ Name! He 
supervises 6 churches. We are praying that many 
in these churches will receive the revelation of 
Jesus’ Name as well! 

After the ministers’ conference, a group of 38 
came from Mattoon, IL to build a church and 
parsonage in the village of Guaymate.  We are so 
thankful for this church’s sacrifice and dedication 
to missions around the world!  During their visit, 1 
person received the Holy Ghost at the dedication 
of the building, and 4 received the Holy Ghost at 
another service in the capital. 


